To whom it may concern, April 02, 2025

“The PINK” is a Women’s Charity Softball Tournament that has been founded to honour the memory of
friends that have been impacted by cancer. This annual event is hosted by a large group of deeply
committed and generous volunteers.

When: July 4th to 6", 2025.
Where: St. Charles Park, Dorval, Quebec

In 2024, we raised a spectacular $75,000 through the support of donations, gifts, supplies, and
volunteers. Many players and spectators come to support this important cause and each year we
dedicate the funds we raise to the MUHC Breast Center. In addition to our much-anticipated
softball games, the tournament features food and beverage kiosks, a silent auction, raffles, and live
entertainment by a local band.

We need your help, so we're reaching out to you in hopes that we can count on you to support our
fundraising effort!

Ways to get involved:
- Corporate Donations: Make a corporate donation by going to our website www.thepink.ca
and clicking on the DONATE button. This will lead you directly to the
MUHC Foundation. Tax receipts are issued by the MUHC Foundation for this type of donation.

- In-Kind Donations: Do you have something you can provide for our tournament?
We appreciate all in-kind donations of gifts that can be used in our raffle or silent auction,
food/beverages/supplies for our canteen & BBQ or services (entertainment, professional
expertise).

- Corporate Volunteering Program: Does your company have a volunteer program? We would
be most honoured to have your employees spend some time over the weekend volunteering at
kiosks, the auction table, or at the BBQ flipping burgers.

Our motto is “Together we can Strike-Out Cancer!” - we hope you'll join us in doing so!

Sincerely,

The Pink Committee
info@thepink.ca

TOGETHER WE CAN STRIKE-OUT CANCER!


http://www.thepink.ca/

